
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                     
Monday 4th December 

Dear Parents, 

Christmas is fast approaching and we are busy preparing for this year’s KS2 Christmas Show! This will 

take place at Northbrook Primary Academy on Thursday 14th December at 1:30pm (doors will open at 

1:15pm) and the second performance will take place at 6:00pm (doors will open at 5:45pm). We’re 

sure the performance will be fantastic and we can’t wait to share it with you!  

As there will be over 100 children performing and space in the school hall is limited, we will be issuing 

2 tickets per family for one of the performances as a guaranteed allocation but then releasing extra 

tickets on a first come first served basis. The extra tickets will hopefully mean that extended 

family/friends can watch too. 

If you would like to request extra tickets for a particular performance, please indicate this on the 

attached form and we will do our best to help, but we cannot guarantee that we will be able to allocate 

this to everybody. Please also indicate if you do not wish to take up your ticket allocation for a 

particular day as these tickets can then be re-allocated.  

Tickets will be free of charge but, due to fire regulations, entry will be strictly by ticket only. Please 

return the form by Friday 8th December. Tickets will then be issued on Tuesday 12th December.  

Any spoken lines that children have been asked to learn have been issued to them already and we will 

send the information about the songs that they can practise at home too. If you are unsure of what 

your child needs to learn or have any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at school.  

This year we have also aimed to keep the costuming very simple. Therefore, for the performance, we 

ask that all children wear a pair of dark trousers or leggings and a Christmas jumper. Any other props 

or outfits that individual children need will be provided by school. Please note that children will need 

to return to school at 5:15pm for the second performance. 

On the day of the performance please park on the Haig Avenue car park and sign in at the main 

reception. Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kindest regards, 

M Cunniffe 

Mr Cunniffe 

Headteacher 

Key Stage 2 (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6) Christmas Show – Thursday 14th December 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

KEY STAGE 2 (YEAR 3, YEAR 4, YEAR 5 & YEAR 6) CHRISTMAS SHOW TICKETS 

DECEMBER 2023 

(NPA staff Please return to Mrs Borg in the office) 

 

Name of Child ___________________________  Class ________________  

Please tick as appropriate: 

Please tick one of the options below: 

1:30pm performance on Thursday 14th December  

 

6:00pm performance on Thursday 14th December  

 

We are unable to attend either performance. Please allocate my tickets to someone 

else. 

 

Extra Ticket Requests:  

Please complete by stating the number of extra tickets to be requested in the box provided. 

 

I would like to request extra tickets for 1:30pm on Thursday 14th December.  

 

I would like to request extra tickets for 6:00pm on Thursday 14th December.  

Name of parent:  _______________________________________ 

      

Signed: __________________________  Date: _____________________  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 


